
 

 

 

                                 WITH YOUR VOTE˜BY˜MAIL BALLOT 

All California voters will receive a vote-by-mail ballot for the 
September 14, 2021, California Gubernatorial Election. 

Voting locations will be available in all counties before 
Election Day and will offer voter registration, replacement 
ballots, accessible voting machines, and language 
assistance. 

County elections offces will begin sending ballots 
similar to the one pictured to the right beginning 
August 16, 2021. 

NO 
POSTAGE 

NECESSARY 

VOTING BY MAIL IS SAFE AND EASY. 
After marking your choices on your ballot, simply: 

SEAL IT. 
Secure your ballot inside the envelope from your county elections offi ce. 

SIGN IT. 
Make sure the signature on your ballot envelope matches the one on your driver’s license/state ID, or the 
one you provided when registering.  Your county elections off ice will compare them to protect your vote. 

RETURN IT. 
By mail- Make sure your ballot is 
postmarked by September 14, 2021.  
No stamp required! 

TRACK IT. 
You can sign up at WheresMyBallot.sos.ca.gov  for alerts by text (SMS), email, or voice call on the 
status of your vote-by-mail ballot. 

In person-Drop your ballot off at a secure drop box, 
polling place, vote center, or county elections offce 
by  8pm on September 14, 2021.  

OR

Not registered to vote or not sure? 
Register or check your information in just a few clicks. 
Visit RegisterToVote.ca.gov today! 

https://california.ballottrax.net/voter/
https://registertovote.ca.gov

